
Committee Members:

This bill is a gross invasion on personal freedoms. Private schools are just that, private. The DOE has no business dictating any 
requirements for a private school. Should a graduating student from a private school wish to further their education, there are 
entrance exams for that. I STRONGLY OPPOSE THIS LEGISLATION


